To: Kim Davies, President PTI

Re: Proposal to modify the Process for Amending the IANA Naming SLAs

[date]

Dear Kim,

On behalf of the CSC I am pleased to inform you that we have completed the development of a framework to regular review the full set of IANA Naming Function Services SLAs. As you will recall this process was initiated to implement one of the recommendations (Recommendation 5 to ensure effectiveness of CSC) by the 2nd CSC Effectiveness Review Team.

As recommended the starting point for the framework should be based on the <u>Process for Amending the IANA Naming Service Level Agreements</u> and hence the procedure for modifying this process is applicable as well. Accordingly, the CSC in cooperation with PTI, have identified the portions of the Process that would require modification to implement the recommendation of the 2nd CSC Effectiveness Review team (attached in a redline and clean version).

As next step we are now seeking agreement on the text from PTI and/or ICANN, in accordance with section of the procedure to modify the Process for amending the IANA Naming Services SLAs.

It is our understanding that once agreed, PTI and/or ICANN will post the amended text of the amended Process for public comment through ICANN's Public Comment Process.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to reach out directly to me or raise them during one of the CSC meetings.

Looking forward to hear from you on this topic, kind regards,

Frederico Neves, Chair of the CSC